From: McClue, Jonathan

Sent: 21 July 2017 08:04
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 100 Avenue Road application no. 2017/3838/P

Please upload to TRIM and M3 for me.

Jonathan McClue
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 4908

ElEEE]

From

Sent: 20 July 2017 23:28

To: McClue, Jonathan <Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 100 Avenue Road application no. 2017/3838/P

Dear Mr McClue

1 am concerned that proposals intended to mitigate the strong and irregular winds that
are likely to be promoted by the developers of a Tower at Swiss Cottage, are unlikely
to alleviate discomforts and hazards associated with such gusts.

T am a senior citizen (81) and have lived here since 1973. The trees in the vicinity of the
proposed tower include some which produce a fine dusty pollen and this already gets in
one's eyes as a hazard. Strong winds will accentuate this danger. Small branches already
get blown down from the local trees and stronger winds will increase this hazard.

There are some proposed steps intended to mitigate the harmful effects of new and
irregularly hostile microclimate conditions - but these proposals do seem to be inadequate.

Yours sincerely

I M. Wober PhD
Lancaster Grove NW3



